
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Please be advised that the Hunt County Commissioner’s Court intends 

to hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, August 13, 2019 at 10:00 a.m. at 

2700 Johnson Street, Greenville, Texas in the Auxiliary Courtroom to 

consider a Resolution adopting Guidelines and Criteria Governing Tax 

Abatement pursuant to Texas Tax Code, Title 3, Subtitle B, Chapter 

312, Subchapter A, Section 312.002. 

 

This hearing is considered an Open Meeting, and shall be conducted as 

such, therefore the public is welcome to attend.  Should you have any 

questions, please feel free to contact Amanda Blankenship at 903-408-

4146. 

 

 

 

 

    __________________ 

    Bobby W. Stovall 
   County Judge 


